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The purpose of this newsletter is to provide news of RNDM  involvement in actions 

and activities related to our ministry of Caring for Our Common Home.   

Good news from Latin America 

The hymn of St. Francis invites us to contemplate creation with hope 
in a reality where we lack water, trees and agriculture. Green spaces 
and trees that are growing are a sign of hope for the care of our 
common home. 
 
Planet vs. Plastics, Laudate Si’s call for solidarity to work with other 
groups that try to carry out activities to reduce plastics and educate 
to take care of the space where we live.   

In Ilo we work in collaboration with the team of the Envi-
ronmental Care Office. (Municipality) 
 
On April 22 with some young people and workers from the 
Environmental Care Office we collected plastic and bottles 
from the beaches near the port of Ilo I had a radio inter-
view to communicate to the population about recycling in  
the home. 

 
 
 

June 5th World Environment Day 
On June 5 Elsie RNDM accompa-
nied the march with the schools 
whose students  marched wear-
ing  plastic dresses and carrying 
banners. We continue to work 
with other groups and with our 
RN DM communities. 
 


